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Once again due to initial bad policy topped with incompetent accounting, the state of 

Oregon wants to raise our taxes to pay for their BILLION dollar error! This is 

egregious and borders on criminal. If ODOT was a.private business that 

miscalculated their taxes owed to the state, well we wouldn't be here that's for sure. 

Our state roads are a mess, try 26 West of PDX lately? Our public transportation is 

disgusting, have you ridden it lately? I vehemently oppose this raise in taxes.  


